
 
March, 18, 2020 
 
Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 Salem, OR 97308-1088 
Sent via email to: PUC.FilingCenter@state.or.us 
 
Re: LC 74 – Huddle Access for STOP B2H Coalition 
 
Dear Filing Center:  
 
The STOP B2H Coalition submits this letter requesting Huddle access, including access to post documents, for the 
following: 
 

 Jim Kreider – jkreider@campblackdog.org (with read write access)  

 Norm Cimon – ncimon@oregontrail.net (with read write access) 

 Steve Knudsen – sknudsen@threeboys.com (with read write access) 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to reach out.  

 
Jim Kreider 
STOP B2H Coalition 
541.406.0936 
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